
Pest Control Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a follow-up regarding the pest control service we 

provided on [Insert Service Date]. We wanted to check in to see if you have noticed any changes 

or improvements in your home since our visit. 

Your satisfaction is our priority, and we want to ensure that all pest issues have been resolved 

satisfactorily. If you are still experiencing any problems or have any concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Additionally, we recommend scheduling a follow-up treatment every [insert recommended 

frequency] to ensure long-term protection against pests. 

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name]. We appreciate your business and look forward 

to serving you again! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


